
Library users will come in through the Library’s Boston Post Road entrance and will exit to the 

parking lot. Aisles are marked for one-way traffic and many other health and safety precautions 

are being taken in accordance with the Governor’s guidelines for public libraries. 

In order to comply with the Governor’s guidelines and keep our community safe, the 

following rules will be enforced: 

• Library use is not allowed by anyone experiencing COVID-19 symptoms, including 

cough, shortness of breath, or any two of the following symptoms: fever, chills, shaking, 

muscle pain, headache, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell. 

• Masks must be worn over the nose and mouth at all times when in the building. Please 

note: children under the age of two, or any child unable to wear a mask, must remain in a 

stroller while visiting the Library. 

• Hands must be sanitized upon arrival, or a new pair of gloves may be worn. 

• Six feet of distance must be maintained from all other library users and staff members. 

In addition to these guidelines, please note: 

• Computer and study room use are limited. Please stop in at the Info Desk when you 

arrive to sign up.  

• Computer help is not available. Printing and copying fees will be temporarily suspended, 

donations welcomed. 

• Bathrooms are not available at this time. 

• Seating, meeting rooms, and proctoring are not available. 

• Magazines are available for check-out. No newspapers are available at this time. 

Our popular “Take Out & Delivery” pickup service and virtual programming are continuing at 

this time. 

In order to properly quarantine all materials, all items must be returned to the external return slot 

accessed from the parking lot; returns will not be accepted inside the building. 

 

 


